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          Monday 18th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of children in Class 10, 
 
I am delighted to inform you that we have recruited a new class teacher for Class 10. Mr Hannon will be 
joining our school family after the Christmas holidays.  
 
He is hoping to come and visit the class on Wednesday morning this week.  
 
Mr Booth will continue to work alongside Mr Hannon for the time being to ensure a smooth transition for 
the class.  
 
I would like to thank Mr Booth and Miss Collins for all of their hard work and commitment to Class 10 
during the past half term.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at school if you wish to discuss any of this further.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs L Belfield 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


